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KASEP:   
Fall KASEP classes are underway.  We had KCC staff and parent volunteers 
from the advisory board meet students afterschool at the Hilltop flagpole the first 
2 weeks of classes so that they could get familiar with where their KASEP 
classes are located. After the first 2 weeks the students get themselves down the 
hill to their KASEP classes. We had to cancel 2 kindergarten classes because of 
low enrollment but all of the other 66 classes filled up.  
We are starting to secure classes for the winter session of KASEP beginning 
January 3rd. Registration for fall KASEP is set for Tuesday December 6th at 
7:00pm for kindergarten and 7:30pm for grades 1-6. 
 
KCC: 
Bay Cities Pyrotector completed the annual fire alarm check-up at the recreation 
building on September 30th.  
KCC Community Picnic is scheduled for October 23rd noon to 3:00pm at the 
Community Center. BBQ tickets can be purchased at the door. The Kensington 
Library Book Sale at the library and Blessing of the Animals on the big green 
lawn are also scheduled that day. 
 
ADULT/OTHER CLASSES: 
Tai Chi with Nobuo Nishi Wednesday and Fridays 9:30-11am. Drop in fee of $15. 
Strength & Balance Yoga with Anja Brogstrom Tuesdays 8:30am and Gentle 
Yoga Thursdays 11:30am Drop in fee of $20. 
We are working on getting some fall and holiday adult art classes set up 
beginning in November. Puppy training classes will return in the new year. 
 
 
TENNIS COURTS:  
Tennis Court reservations are required for weekends by calling the KCC office at 
 510-525-0292. 
$7 residents and $10 non-resident for 1 hour of court time; checks can be made 
out to KPPCSD and left in the KCC office mail box. Weekdays are on a first 
come first serve basis except during KASEP/Summer camp tennis classes. 
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